Wendy Strang_:jeway -

From: Planning

Sent: 13 December 2016 10:05

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0817/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Mr Mike Newall at The Old Poor House, Lund House Green, Harrogate, HG3 1QE

| wish to support the application to establish the airstrip at South Moor Farm.

Properly managed airstrips such as the one proposed benefit the local community and can have a positive
effect on the local flora and fauna. | have been involved with the opertion of two strips, one near
Pontefract and the other in Harrogate. Both still exist and are peaceful havens rich in wildlife due to the
largely unmolested area they occupy. When correctly maintained, the area supports all sort of species
because they are seldom disturbed.

From a commercial point of view, this brings in business for a local enterprise, people who stay there by air
will visit local attractions and spend money in your area. Local airstrips can be highly beneficial, they
should not be regarded as a pariah, but more viewed as a local calling card to attract people to the North
Yorks Moors. | will certainly be bringing my aeroplane in for a stay.

Comments made by Mr Mike Newall of The Old Poor House, Lund House Green, Harrogate, HG3 1QE
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